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October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING - THURSDAY 10 NOVEMBER (5.00pm-8.00pm) 
 
You are hopefully already aware that our Sixth Form Open Evening is on Thursday 10 November.  We have 
organised the evening to enable prospective students and their parents/carers to gain a greater insight into the 
courses available at Key Stage 5.  I just want to take this opportunity to provide you with some more information 
about how the evening will run. 
 
The timetable for the evening is as follows: 
 

Time Activity 

5:00pm  This session is ONLY for those students joining us from other schools.  

 Surname A-J Surname K-Z 

5:30pm 5:30-6pm Main Hall - Headteacher’s Talk 

Please enter the school through the Atrium 

to collect your prospectus and map of the 

evening.  

Please enter the school through the sixth form 

entrance and make your way to the Lower 

Hexagon to collect your prospectus and map of 

the evening. Please then begin your evening by 

selecting the first subject you wish to visit, 

sessions start at 5:40pm.  

5:40pm Subject session 1 starts– subject rooms 

6:00pm Subject session 2 starts – subject rooms 

6:20pm Subject session 3 starts – subject rooms Subject session 3 starts – subject rooms 

6:40pm Subject session 4 starts – subject rooms 6:40-7:10pm - Main Hall - Headteacher’s Talk  

7:00pm Subject session 5 starts – subject rooms 

7:20pm Subject session 6 starts – subject rooms Subject session 6 starts – subject rooms 

7:40pm Subject session 7 starts – subject rooms Subject session 7 starts – subject rooms 

8:00pm Close 

 



 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

As you can see from the table above, the evening is split into different activities, according your child’s surname. 
We do ask that you please stick to these timings in order to allow us to spread visitors out over the course of 
the evening; we also ask that only one parent/carer accompanies each child.  
 
The format of our open evening is somewhat different from other schools, and it involves each subject delivering 
a short session at the allocated times stated overleaf.  The same session will be delivered seven times during the 
course of the evening, so you can see multiple subjects of interest to you.  The subjects available and map of the 
rooms will be in your welcome pack on the evening. 
 
I should also add that we expect this to be a very busy evening.  We will be opening school yards for extra parking 
but space could still be limited.  It may be advisable to walk if you live close by or possibly park a short distance 
away from the school and walk to avoid potential congestion. 
 
If you wish to attend our Open Evening and you haven’t already done so, please register here to reserve your 
place.  
 
I look forward to welcoming you to our Open Evening, which is a really exciting event for students. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
H JENNINGS (Mrs) 
Assistant Headteacher - Head of Sixth Form 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=pKAWUGLG4UeBIshlv3a2a9rlebjfkklLmToD0QFYvl1UMEowRTkyQjMxNzBWMFJXUzA0QVJSVkEwTi4u

